Hydrographic Department of D.P.R.K



고선민주주의신민공화구 수 로 국

Fax (13779310X140

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS IHB President and Chairman of the S-23 WG

Dear sir

We express thanks for your effort to support successfully the 18th IHC in April, 2012.

Our proposals for the 18thIHC are under careful studying and would be instantly submitted to the IHB, upon completion.

We have already provided the position of the DPRK related to the "Way forward of the work of S-23 WG" through the faxes dated March 9 and May 2, 2011.

But I am regret to say that we could not receive the comments of S-23 WG on our positions, yet.

receipt of our faxes and the future plan to progress the work of S-23 WG as soon as possible

Looking forward to your reply, yours sincerely.

KIM Chang Sik

Director of Hydrographic Depurtment

DPRK